
Attention Parents with students in Grades 3 and Up 
Especially New Parents 

  
Study Skills Parent Workshop is coming  

Thursday, September 22nd  from 6:00—7:30p.m. 

St. Jude Hall at John Paul II Catholic School 
  

What is the Study Skills Program? 

Study Skills  is a school wide curriculum woven into our current subjects from 
grades 3 and up that includes listening, note-taking, test-taking, writing reports, 
memorizing, reading improvement, organization, time management, and more. 
These key strategies are delivered through the library program as well as 
integrated into the classrooms. 

Why are these Study Skills important? 

All students successful or struggling can benefit from learning strategies taught 
in our Study Skills program.   

Who should attend? 

All parents should attend to learn about these techniques to help their child be 
the best learner they can be at school as well as at home.  This success can 
overflow to home, sports, and all areas of family life.  

How do I sign up? 

Please RSVP to Ms. Lamb at slamb@jp2.org.  Please remember this is for 
parents only.   

  

Reserve your spot soon! 
  

 
 


